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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The PTFA summer fair will be held on Saturday 2nd July between 1-4pm. We will have a variety of 
craft stalls, entertainment, refreshments, 20p/50p games and of course our popular tombola and 
this year a separate teddy tombola too! 
 
In preparation, there will be a non-uniform day on the Friday 1st July in exchange for a donation to 
the tombola. We would be grateful for food items (nut free and in date), drinks, toiletries, 
unwanted gifts, etc, anything suitable! We will be collecting these kind donations at the morning 
drop off on the tables in the Key Stage 1 playground. For children who have PE on a Friday, please 
ensure that they wear non-uniform clothing that is suitable for this activity. 
 
If you can spare some time to help on the day, please could you contact us at 
ptfa.garlinge@gmail.com  . We are always very grateful for your support.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Andy Dunbar 
PTFA Chairperson                                                                                                                            
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